
ANNUAL REPORT 2018-2019 

 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

 

ST.STEPHEN’S COLLEGE, PATHANAPURAM 

 

1. Onam Celebrations 

Hogwarts celebrated Onam on 23 August 2018. Dr. Achamma George, the respected 

Principal, addressed the students and spoke on the values that Onam should instill in student 

hearts. The students prepared the traditional floral decoration – Athapookakalam and presented 

variety entertainment progammes. 

 

2. English Association Inauguration 

           The Association, Hogwarts was inaugurated on 14 September 2018 by the college 

Principal Dr. Achamma George.  The meeting was presided over by Mr. Jacob Thomas, HoD, 

Department of English. Rev. Fr. K.V. Paul, former Principal, St. Stephen’s College, 

Pathanapuram delivered the keynote address. After the inaugural function the students of the 

department presented a host of entertainment programmes. 

 



 









 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



St. Stephen’s College, Pathanapuram 

Department of English 

 

HOGWARTS, ENGLISH ASSOCIATION 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

  

             You are cordially invited to the Inauguration of the English Association, Hogwarts, on  

14 September 2018, 10.00 am at the College Seminar Hall.  

 

Thanking you 

 

 

Mr. Jacob Thomas       Ms. Shiji K.S.    

   (HoD, English)               (Coordinator, Hogwarts) 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



St. Stephen’s College, Pathanapuram 

Department of English 

 

HOGWARTS, ENGLISH ASSOCIATION 

 

Programme 

Prayer 

Welcome Speech    : Ms. Shiji K.S. 

                                        (Coordinator, Hogwarts) 

Presidential Address    : Mr. Jacob Thomas 

        (HoD, Department of English) 

 

Inauguration     : Dr Achamma George    

                              (Principal)  

 

Keynote Address    : Fr. K.V. Paul     

     (former Principal, St. Stephen’s College,                                                                                                                               

                                                                                       Pathanapuram) 

 

Presentation of Memento   : 

Awarding the Topper    : 

Felicitation     :          Rev. Fr. George Mathew 

                 (HoD, Department of Oriental Languages) 

 

 

Vote of Thanks    : Devi Krishnan 

                  (III DC English) 

 

 

Variety Entertainment Programmes  

 

 

 

 



3. Alumni meeting 

The first alumni meeting of the department was organized on 15.12.2018. Around 40 former 

students participated in it. 













 



 

 

     

 4. Christmas Celebrations 

 Hogwarts celebrated Christmas with crib, cake and carols. Principal Dr. Achamma 

George cut the cake and it was distributed to all students and the staff of the college on 

19.12.2018 

 

5. Valedictory Function of Hogwarts 

  A farewell function was organized for the Principal Dr. Achamma George and the final 

year students by the Association on 22.03.2019 


